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RETIREMENT OF DIRECTOR 
 
 

As announced in August 2015, Peter Griffiths had intended to retire from the Board of Codan 
Limited (ASX:CDA) last year. He agreed to delay his retirement in order to assist with the 
transition of new directors to roles on the committees he served.  
 
Following a successful transition period, Peter has now advised that he will retire on 31 May 
2016. 
 
Peter has been a Codan director since July 2001 and has served as Chairman of the Board 
Audit, Risk and Compliance Committee and as a member of the Nomination Committee. 

 
The company and staff wish to thank Peter for his diligence and commitment and wish him 
every happiness and success in his retirement. 
 
On behalf of the Board 

 

Michael Barton 
Company Secretary 

 
 
 

 

 


